
  
  

 
 
 
 
 

COVID -19 Update 5 
 

Dear Parents and carers  
 

From Monday all teachers and support staff will be working from home to support students who 
are learning at home. I have employed casual staff to supervise the one class we are running at 
school for essential worker's children. I thank our families who are keeping their children safe at 
home. 

 

Our staff are making contact with families every day and ensuring that students are learning at 
home. We have seen many wonderful photos of students learning at home with their families. 

 

This is hard and I want to thank our parents and carers for the work they are doing at home. 
Many of you are juggling your work at home and supporting your own children who are learning 
at home. Try not to get into fights about completing work. Everyone is finding this time tough, so 
work out a system that works for you and your family. Every child is going through this across 
Australia and across most countries around the world. Our mental health and getting through 
this healthy is of much greater importance than missing a few weeks of school. 

We have nine (9) days left of learning at home before we are on holidays. 

Thank you again to the incredible staff of Anson Street School who every day are developing 
wonderful resources to engage your child. Check out our school website under the heading 
Learning from Home for more links to learning and stay in touch by connecting to our Facebook 
site.  

 

Stay safe and stay at home. 

 

 
 

Melanie Meers 
Principal 
29th March 2020 
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